
TO:
All St. Francis Parish 7th & 8th Grade Students



C/O School and/or Religious Education Office
FROM:
Katie Jackel, Volunteer Coordinator, St. Francis Parish Food Drive


DATE:
October 25, 2007

RE:
Confirmation Service Hours Opportunity

___________________________________________________________________________

We are looking for some volunteers who might want to earn some Confirmation service hours within the next few weeks.

We are in the process of helping Scott Wright (St. Francis Parish Social Ministry) with the St. Francis Parish Food Drive which will be held in November.  We will be collecting 1,000 empty grocery bags from local grocery stores and we are looking for volunteers who could spend a couple of hours stapling lists to the fronts of the bags.  It is an easy, yet very much needed service.

The bags will be bundled into stacks, and any volunteers can pick them up in the Parish Office kitchen on Thursday, November 1st 2007. We then need the bags returned to the Parish Office kitchen by Tuesday, November 6, 2007. 

The work can be done at the Parish Office (with a parent or adult present to supervise you), or the bags can be taken home and returned to the Parish Office when the task is complete.

If you are interested in helping out, please contact me and let me know.  I will need the names and phone numbers of any volunteers, so that we can label each stack of bags for pick up. 

We are also looking for volunteers to help pass out grocery bags to people as they leave masses the weekend of November 10-11. We will give each volunteer an hour of service time for about 15 minutes of actual work.  We could use at least 6 people for each mass that weekend: Saturday at 5:00pm and Sunday at 7:00am, 8:45am, 10:30am,12:15pm and 5:00 pm. (each of the 6 masses).

We also need volunteers to help deliver the grocery bags of food on November 18th, 2007, between 10:30 am and 2:00 pm.

If you are interested in helping with this project, please e-mail me at katiejackel    @   comcast.net or call me at 761-8792.  Service hour sheets will be signed by either Katie Jackel or Scott Wright at the Parish Office.

Thanks for your help.

